Dedham Middle School

OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL

March 28,2023

Dear DMS Families,

Just a few more quick updates for our week:

- Tonight's music event at DHS has been postponed. I will let you know when it is rescheduled.
- Spring is a great time to get your car washed! Did you know the PTO has a \$100 gift card to Waves that they are offering in the current facebook raffle?

Have a good night, Karen

DEDHAM MIDDLE SCHOOL

Karen Hillman Principal (781) 310-7000 khillman@dedham.k12.ma.us

WWW.DEDHAM.K12.MA.US/DMS